
Friends of the South Coastal Library 
June 25, 2024 

School Partnership Committee 
 
 

Hello All- 
 
This report will be brief since the 2023-2024 school year has ended.  After the success with last 
year’s five author visits, our School Partnership Committee is ready to prepare for the 2024-
2025 school year. 
 
As the committee moves forward, our strategy is to reach out to local authors who write 
children’s books.  We will coordinate our findings with our two participating schools- the Early 
Learning Center and Lord Baltimore- as far as agreeable dates and times. 


